
Please remember your teacher is available to meet by appointment on 
Tuesday afternoons from 2:40pm-3:10pm for any questions and 
concerns. 

Second Grade’s
October Newsletter

We Are Learning About…
Reading:  In reading the students are all learning how 
to read through tricky words that may stump them.  
They also are learning how to work well with a 
reading partner. 

Writing: Students are finishing up a unit on How-to 
writing. This writing unit is lots of fun because 
students get teach someone how to do something 
they already know how to do.  Our next unit of 
student will be writing personal narratives, where 
students tell real stories about real events that 
happened in their life. 

Math: Students are learning all about place value of 
10s and 1s. 

Social Studies:  Students are learning what a map is 
and how to use it. 

Science: The first unit in science is rocks and minerals 

Look out for 
information on 

our first field trip!

Homework:
Please check your child’s homework folder and/or notebook for new words, math 
worksheets, important letters and trip permission slips. Please remember to read 
with your child for at least 20 mins a night! 

Important 
Dates 

Columbus Day: Monday, 
October 9th 

Picture Day: Friday, 
October 20th 

First Field Trip to the Zoo. 
Friday, October 27th 
Happy Halloween 
Tuesday, October 31


